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          *Surveillance Footage Available for Pick-Up* 
        **Photos of Suspect on Page 2** 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two motorcycle thefts 
that occurred during the early morning hours of Wednesday, November 14, 2012 
at the Berkley South Condominium in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  The Berkley 
South Condominium is located at 3015 North Ocean Boulevard in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

Based upon surveillance footage, detectives have learned that, at approximately 
4:10 A.M., two high-end motorcycles were stolen from the condominium’s 
parking garage.   
 

The surveillance video shows the suspects arriving in an unknown silver 4-door 
sedan.  A single suspect exits the vehicle and walks up to a newly installed 
keypad on the security gate to the parking garage.  Detectives believe the 
suspect presses the button requesting security to open the gate to the garage.  
When the garage gate begins to open, the suspect walks back to the silver 
vehicle and drives into the garage.   
 

The silver vehicle then drives back to the garage gate and appears to use the 
same method that he used to gain access, in order to exit the garage.  Two 
additional suspects are then seen riding the stolen motorcycles out of the parking 
garage directly past the surveillance cameras.   
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information about this incident or the identity 
of the suspects to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Property 
Crimes Unit, Detective Anna Diaz at 954-828-5574. 
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